
From: Licensing (SCDC)
To: Natasha Wade-Guest
Subject: FW: New Premises License.
Date: 20 November 2023 10:58:41

From: parishclerk@caldecote.gov.uk <parishclerk@caldecote.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 November 2023 10:57
To: Licensing (SCDC) <Licensing@scambs.gov.uk>
Subject: New Premises License.
Good morning,
Ref: S&C Productions Ltd, - Land South of Childerley Farm, Childerley, Cambs – Grid reference
TL3555760586.
On behalf of Caldecote Parish Council, please note our comments regarding the above
application.

It bis unreasonable to allow 3.00-3.30am on a Friday, Saturday, and Sunday night through
until Monday.
We live in a rural environment, the noise from the event carries right through to the
bottom end of our village, 1am is sufficient.
There is no information regarding the number of events planned in a calendar year.
The application if approved in its present form will result in inconvenience to our
residents.
We strongly object to this application/proposal.

Yours
Alan (M)
Alan Melton
Clerk and RFO
Caldecote Parish Council
parishclerk@caldecote.gov.uk
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